Effer July 19, 1932. Dr. C. O. Mailloux, 111 Fifth Avenue, New York, N.Y. Dear Dr. Mailloux: The very sad news has just been conveyed to us of the loss you have suffered in the passing on of Mrs. Mailloux. May I express to you, on behalf of the Institute, a deep sympathy and hope that these few lines will serve to convey the message in the hearts of those who have had the privilege of following along through the years with you; their full appreciation of the nature of your bereavement; and the measure of the support they wish to extend to you. Sincerely yours. Acting National Secretary.